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February 11, 1952

Regular Meeting.

Meetine today was with Mr. Alvey, Mr, Sterling and Mr. Tilp about
the windows being installed in the new Healt: Center, The Board
called Mr. Tilp's attention to Addenda %, in the specifications

and Mr, Tilp replied that the windows being insta:led were called
for when the Board selected Alternate Bid #2. He further explained
that the steel frames called for were of a very inferior grade
metal and while the windows being installed were of wood, they

were specually treated and would outlast a wekk steel frame, He
explained that he would be glad to have any three architects fronm
Washineton and Baltimore examine the windows and give their opin-
ion on them and he-as sure they would agree with him that the wood
frames were of excellent quality and woul,d outwear the metal franes,
Mr. Tilp said that the metal windows in “*ech. School were of heavy
aluminum and they were very expensive and also could not now be

obtained.

Mr. Alvey and Mr, Sterling appeared satisfied with Mr, Tilp's
explanation,

A Public Meeting had been called for Feb 12, 1952 but since it was
a legal holiday it would be held in March.

No business being under consideration, they adjourned at 1 p.m.
Arproved

president






